
The modernization of Lyndhurst Elementary-Middle School provides an incredible oppor-
tunity to create an INSPIRE plan to identify specific, implementable public improvements 
that affect the quality of life for students, their families, and neighborhood residents in areas 
such as housing, transportation, sanitation, and open space. It also offers an opportunity to 
create a plan to guide private investment in the area.

At this meeting the Department of Planning will present the Draft Recommendation Report, 
and listen to and collect community members’ feedback. 

Do you live, work or play in the neighborhood? Please join us and invite your neighbors!

Light refreshments will be served.

INSPIRE Plan Meeting:  
Lyndhurst Elementary-Middle School

Draft Recommendation Report

Wednesday, June 22, 2016 
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm
New Covenant Worship Center

700 Wildwood Parkway

Please contact Kyle Leggs,  
Southwest District Planner, 
for more information or to RSVP.

(410) 396-4135  
kyle.leggs@baltimorecity.gov  


